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I, and the majority of Australians, (according all recently reported polls), are staunchly
 against coal mining of the Galilee Basin and ask that all efforts are made by the
 Committee to consider all worldwide environmental impacts and UN warnings of pending
 environmental catastrophe. Thank you.

Margaret Bluett
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